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Dear Sir / Madam

I am deeply concerned that Queensland is currently losing more and more precious
 forests and woodlands, therefore exacerbating the occurrence of droughts, loss of
 topsoil, loss of wildlife, erosion, apart from impacting global warming. We also know the
 devastating effects broadscale land clearing has on our unique Great Barrier Reef.
Such land clearing for example for agricultural land is completely unnecessary, because
 we actually grow more food than needed, but waste one third of everything which is
 produced.

I therefore sincerely ask you to ensure that the Queensland Vegetation Management
 (Reinstatement) and other Legislation Bill 2016 will be passed.

Yours sincerely

Barbara Steiner

NEWMARKET QLD 4051
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